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Hill International, Inc. 

75 Second Avenue, Suite 300 
Needham, MA 02494 

October 7, 2022 
 
Mr. Tony Guigli 
Project Manager 
Town of Brookline Building Department 
333 Washington Street 
Brookline, MA 02445 
 
RE: Recommendation to William Rawn Associate Amendment 29 
 
Dear Mr. Guigli: 
 
Hill has reviewed William Rawn Associates Amendment #29 and find it reasonable for the 
additional services to close out the 3rd Floor and Quad Repairs Construction Project. 
 
Hill recommends approval of William Rawn Associates Amendment #29 for the amount of 
$80,105 to extend William Rawn Associates contract to December 23, 2022. 
 
 
Cost breakdown below: 
 

 
 
Very truly yours,  
 
 
Andy Vo 
Project Executive 


